
Enhanced Safety Protocols for Board 

Members 

Dear Board Members, 

As we continue to navigate through the ongoing challenges posed by public health concerns, we 

are implementing enhanced safety protocols to ensure the well-being of all members during our 

meetings and events. 

Key Protocols 

• Temperature checks upon entry. 

• Mandatory face coverings for all attendees. 

• Social distancing measures in place, including spaced seating arrangements. 

• Provision of hand sanitizers at all locations. 

• Virtual attendance options available for those who prefer to join remotely. 

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to maintaining a safe environment for 

everyone. Should you have any questions or suggestions regarding these protocols, feel free to 

reach out. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


